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Assembly 

It was great to see Miss D’s class present their special work at assembly today. They did a 

great job getting up in front of the whole school and sharing their learning! 

Cross Country 

Congratulations to our cross-country runners who competed at Federation University 

yesterday. This was a full cross-country course up and down hills, over grass and gravel. 

Adding to the excitement and atmosphere was some torrential rain at one point – which did 

not deter our students. Great effort! Thanks to our parents and families for transporting 

children to and from the venue! 

Athletics – next Tuesday 4th April 

We can’t wait for our House Athletic Sports next Tuesday. The weather forecast is looking 

good at 23 degrees and no rain. Hillcrest is yellow, Lofven is blue and Monte is yellow. We 

look forward to seeing you on the day. More information is in this newsletter. 

Parent-Teacher Interviews  

Parent-teacher interviews will be held from 1:30pm to 5:45pm on Tuesday 2nd May (Week 2, 

Term 2). 

Interviews are booked on Compass and bookings will be open on the first day of next term. 

Term 1 Ends 

This term ends next Thursday 6th April at 3:30pm. 

Term 2 Commences 

Term 2 commences on Wednesday 26th April (the day after the ANZAC Day public holiday). 

 

Enjoy the weekend! 

Anthony Tait 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates: 

TERM 1: 
Tue 4th April 

Athletics Day 

 

Thurs 6th April 

Last Day of Term 1 

3.30pm finish 

 

TERM 2: 
Mon 24th April 

Curriculum Day 

 

Tues 25th April 

ANZAC Day 

 

Wed 26th  April 

First Day of Term 2 

 

Mon 1st May 

Swimming Program 

Starts 

 

 
 

Please contact the 

school every day your 

child is away. 

On the Compass Portal 

Phone: 5332 6317 

Email: see above 
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The senior students have worked on building an understanding of colour theory in art, finishing the term 

with monochromatic landscapes. They've done a fabulous job!  

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

From 3 to 16 April, Lifeblood’s Ballarat Blood Donor Centre needs to fill an extra 

280 blood and plasma appointments.  

We are open Good Friday and Easter Saturday.  

A lot of regular blood donors are away at this time of year, but the need for blood doesn’t 

take a break. A young cancer patient, someone dealing with a stomach disease, and a 

grandma getting a hip replacement will all need donations to get them through the tough 

times. 

Can any of the good eggs within our school community help? 

Book your donation at lifeblood.com.au or call 13 14 95 to make a huge difference to 

someone who needs it.  

 

  

  

https://www.lifeblood.com.au/blood/making-your-donation?utm_source=intranet&utm_medium=referral-teams&utm_campaign=easter-23&utm_content=intranet


  


